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The tragic death on the last day of February this year of the founding 
doctor at Hôpital L’Eglise de Dieu Réformée brought the staff together 
to mourn and celebrate his life of generosity. 

Dr. Ernst Pady was celebrated at the hospital with a memorial service 
on March 12. Following the service, a memorial plaque was presented 
and will be permanently placed where he served: the pediatric area. 
Many of you have thoughtfully presented gifts in his memory, which 
will be used to not only place the plaque but to purchase some new 
pediatric equipment and to revamp the pediatric area. We have been

Over the last couple of years, Haiti has experienced historic levels of civil unrest and 
extreme economic hardship. A few months ago, the unrest manifested itself in even 
more extreme ways, as kidnappings, roadblocks, and civil disturbance increased 
dramatically. The doctors at Hôpital L’Eglise de Dieu Réformée often have great difficulty 
navigating the roads, and some weeks there is only a fraction of the usual doctor hours 
at the facility. The entire country is suffering in so many ways, as normal Haitian life 
grinds to a halt on many days. In spite of this, the emergency room and the outpatient 
clinic at Hôpital L’Eglise de Dieu Réformée continue to function with whomever can make 
it to work, with whatever medicines we can find, and with the hope that Christ will bless 
the work of our hands beyond what we can humanly accomplish. A huge thank you to 
the entire staff of Hôpital L’Eglise de Dieu Réformée, who are our champion frontline 
providers! We continue to pray for all of them, and the entire country of Haiti. We ask 
you to join us!

Global Strategy of the Church of God and Mission Haiti Medical have
partnered together for many years to establish and support the hospital in 
Saintard, Haiti. What you are about to read is the first newsletter combining 
the updated news from God’s work at the hospital in Saintard, sponsored by 
both the organizations. What a blessing to have two teams, working together 
as one, to spread the Gospel of Jesus Christ through a healthcare alliance 
with the people of Haiti.

A Time to Mourn

A Time of Turmoil

blessed by his sacrificial giving to the lives of children all over Haiti, and we have been humbled by your gifts. Should you
want to know more of his story, refer to the blog on the website: MissionHaitiMedical.org, and should you care to donate 
to the hospital in his memory there is a way to do that on the website as well. 

Thank you for your service, Dr. Pady! You have left an indelible mark of healing and positive change on the lives of so 
many. Your life gave us joy, your death causes us grief, and your memory causes us to reflect as to how we may follow 
in your steps of service. Rest in peace, Dr. Pady!
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Countless things in this world have changed during this unprecedented 
time of COVID infections throughout the world. Trying to adapt to the 
changes, a wonderful group of fellow workers in Christ developed and 
presented four stories of hope and healing. Each Saturday in February 
a virtual presentation was made to a host of people from across North 
America. We were humbled and blessed by the response, which 
exceeded the financial goals set by the group! It is our prayer that our 
spiritual goals can be exceeded by even a greater amount. 

To say thank you seems so minimal for all of the work completed by so 
many hands, but know that you are appreciated more than you know. 
The lives saved daily at this small hospital in Haiti are a testimony to 
your work and faithfulness! May you find joy in your accomplishments 
for God’s work in Haiti.

A Time of Sharing & Giving

Mark
MarkFulton@CHOG.org

Kathy
KathyFulton@CHOG.org

CHOGGlobal.org/HaitiHospitalMissionHaitiMedical.org CHOGGlobal.org/MKFulton

A Time of Prayer & Praise
We are thankful for a God who listens to our prayers and praises. We also want to pray for you, so please 
share your concerns with us!

• Pray for the family of Dr. Pady.
• Pray for family members who are in the midst of medical crises.
• We praise God for a time in the US in May to share and refresh.
• We praise God for His provision as we all face difficult times.


